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My name is Jeffrey Wise and I have been working at the Trump 

International Hotel in Las Vegas for 8 years. 

 

My coworkers and I collectively decided that we wanted the rights and 

benefits that 57,000 other workers in this city have.  So together we all 

voted to join the Culinary Union. 

 

The voting process is a democratic one, where everyone’s voice is 

important and deserves to be heard.  I am pleased to know that even one 

of the Presidential debates will be held here later this year, it only further 

reiterates how important the voting process is and encourages Nevadans 

to get out and vote. The Culinary Union recognizes this importance and 

has always encouraged members of the media, political candidates, and 

attendees of the presidential debates to avoid staying in hotels engaged 

in active labor disputes such as any Station Casinos property and the 

Trump Hotel in Las Vegas.  I do not believe the Trump International 

Hotel values my voice or my vote when we have won a federally 

approved election and still contract negotiations have not been made.   

 

We need agencies like the LVCVA to protect the tourism industry.  To 

not place conventions at locations involved in labor disputes.  We ask 

that you value the voices of customers coming into our great city we 

share and be 100% transparent about hotels involved in labor disputes. 
 


